Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Date: October 11, 2017

Re: Action Memo

October 18, 2017 Board Meeting

Recommend Board ratify acceptance of the Glassboro Education Foundation Grant award for the 2017-2018 school year.

"Family Book Clubs"/Dorothy L. Bullock School/Cheryl Tartaglione/\$2000.00

"The Write Stuff" Published Book Project/Thomas E. Bowe School/Cyndy Wiggins and Heather Butler/\$279.47

Dear Dr. Silverstein,

On Tuesday, October 10th at the first Glassboro Education Foundation Meeting of this school year, the Foundation approved the following grant proposals for this 2017/2018 school year.

- 1. <u>"Family Book Clubs"</u>: (Dorothy L. Bullock School) Mrs. Cheryl Tartaglione, Basic Skills Teacher. The grant total is for \$2000.00. (*Please note that the requested amount for her proposal was \$2467.15, however the limit for all grant proposals is \$2000.00)
- 2. <u>"The Write Stuff" Published Book Project</u>: (Thomas E. Bowe School) Mrs. Cyndy Wiggins and Mrs. Heather Butler) The grant total is for \$279.47. (*Please note that the requested amount for their proposal was \$612.11. However, it is the policy of the foundation to only approve educational materials requested in grant proposal budgets.

I have enclosed copies of the both grant proposals, "Family Book Clubs" and "The Write Stuff Published Book Project".

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or if you are in need of any additional information.

Sincerely,

Mary Wurst

Grants Coordinator

Glassboro Education Foundation

(mw1tch@comcast.net)

(856-228-0463)

(609-922-3986 Cell)